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Dear parents/carers of our nursery children,

We are writing to inform you of a change of date for the upcoming stay and play.

It will now be held on Tuesday 6" February 2024 at 9-9.45am in the Nursery
classroom.

This will be a lovely opportunity for you to come and see how much we love reading
in nursery and join in some phonics activities with your children.

We apologise for any incovenience the change of date has caused.

We are aware some children do not attend on a Tuesday or attend the PM session.
We would like to reassure you that we will host more stay and plays throughout the
year on a variety of different days and times.

If you have any quesitons, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your continued support,

The Nursery Team ©
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